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26™ September 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

This Friday (September 30t"), we will be holding a short Harvest Festival in assembly. We will be talking
about food poverty and making a collection for the Basics Bank in Southampton. We are all very aware of
the impact on every one of the current cost of living crisis.

We would be very grateful for donations of food to add to our collection. If you would like to contribute,
please send in your donations at any time this week.

For your information the following information is from Southampton Basics Bank.

LOW STOCK

Cook-In Sauces (Jars & Packets)

Gluten Free

Hot Chocolate

Tinned Macaroni Cheese

Tinned Potatoes

Toiletries (Toothbrushes Sanitary Products)
Treats (Chocolate, Crisps, etc.)

UHT Milk

Many Thanks

Cesia and Neil and the team at Cedar

The Cedar School is committed to safequarding and promoting the welfare of our children and young people.
It expects all staff, volunteers and visitors to the school to share and embrace this commitment.

Headteacher - Neil Revell
= Deputy Headteacher - Cesia Moran

Redbridge Lane, Nursling, Southampton, SO16 OXN

UTHAMPTO
CITY COUNCI Tel: 02380 734205 Email: info@cedarschool.co.uk




